Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review
3rd cycle - 38th session
Review of Seychelles
Statement by Brazil

Brazil welcomes Seychelles to its UPR and has the honor to present the following two recommendations:
(1) Strengthen policies on the prevention of drug use, including by means of local awareness raising campaigns and international cooperation against drug trafficking, and further improve the availability of health treatment for drug addiction.
(2) Strengthen human rights training and capacity building of state agents, including law enforcement officials, and consider adopting a national plan for human rights education.
2. We commend the successful general elections held in 2020 and the peaceful and orderly political transition that took place afterwards. We also take note of important human rights developments in the country, such as the ratification of the 9 core human rights instruments, the decriminalization of same-sex relationships between consenting adults and the improvement of the infrastructure of detention centers in the country.
3. On the challenges that remain, Brazil further suggests that Seychelles step up efforts to combat domestic violence, including by implementing the country`s new Domestic Violence Act (2020), and prevent the abuse against the rights of migrant workers, providing support and redress to victims, and bringing perpetrators to justice. 
Thank you.
